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Manuel Rocha 

From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 June 2022 10:51
To: Jose Manuel Rocha <>; Licensing
<Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: New application

Hello Manuel,

Please advise on your client’s position in relation to matters sent through by the Licensing 
Authority and also the representation from residents.
Regards
Daliah Barrett

From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Sent: 19 June 2022 23:27
To: Jose Manuel Rocha <>; Licensing
<Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: New application

Hello Manuel,

The matters you refer to is part of a representation that has been submitted by residents.

Your client needs to say how they will ensure that there is no nuisance caused by the operation 
of the premises.

The Licensing Authority has also made representation pointing out that the premises is not 
suitable for regulated entertainment.

Regards
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader 
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Thank you,

Sneha

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal
privilege and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is
addressed. Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator
at Haringey Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-
mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might
affect any computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the
responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted
for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from
external third party organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.



From: Barrett Daliah On Behalf Of Licensing
Sent: 14 June 2022 23:00
To: 'Jose Manuel Rocha' <>
Subject: RANCHO BRASIL -NEW APPLICATION 2 Queens Parade, Brownlow Road, Bounds Green, 
London N11 2DN

Dear Manuel,

The Licensing Authority has concerns relating to your clients applications. We are aware that 
there has already been two unauthorised music led events at the venue that have generated 
complaints.
The venue itself has a history that shows that it is not suitable to be used for regulated 
entertainment. Whilst we appreciate that the application is not seeking regulated entertainment 
it may still benefit from the exemption to offer regulated entertainment if the ability to offer 
alcohol On sales is granted.

The venue is not suitable for live or recorded music offered to entertain customers. The 
premises may possibly be able to offer low level background music at best in order to ensure 
that the prevention of public nuisance objective is promoted.

Licensing Team




